
   

   

 
In this week’s episode of Inside New Mexico:  

• Sen. Rand Paul addresses incitement by Democrats and the Trump impeachment.  

• Steve speaks with Ethel Maharg, Executive Director of New Mexico Right to Life, about the 

pending abortion bill that would repeal a 1969 state law that criminalizes abortion in New 

Mexico, and they discuss assisted suicide legislation. Maharg goes on to talk about the grass 

roots effort to stop these bills and the challenges to fight legislation.  

• Steve speaks with Mark Murphy, President of Strata Production, about the impact President 

Biden’s executive orders will have on the oil and gas industry. Murphy describes the effects 

these executive actions will have on local jobs and the economy. He also discusses the great 

challenges the oil and gas industry face these days and how vital this industry is for our state. 

Murphy also talks about his concerns for the industry and the state if Rep. Deb Haaland 

becomes Interior Secretary.  
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